
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Alinta Sales Pty Ltd 

GAS AND ELECTRICITY STANDARD FORM CONTRACTS 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved replacement standard form contracts for 
the supply of electricity and gas to small use customers as submitted by Alinta Sales Pty Ltd. 

The replacement standard form contracts reflect Alinta Sales Pty Ltd’s new trading name, 
Alinta Energy, and no longer include provisions relating to unsolicited consumer agreements.  
Alinta Sales Pty Ltd removed the unsolicited consumer agreement provisions from both 
contracts as it does not provide either contract to customers unsolicited.  

Under the Authority’s Public Consultation Guidelines for Electricity, Gas and Water Licences 
and Electricity & Gas Standard Form Contracts, the Authority will not engage in public 
consultation on a minor amendment to a standard form contract.  The Authority has 
reviewed the replacement standard form contracts and considers any amendments made to 
be minor.  Therefore, no public consultation has been undertaken on the contracts. 

Copies of the new Alinta Sales Pty Ltd standard form contracts are available on the 
Authority's website.  

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Cathryn Greville 
Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
7 August 2012 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/10703/2/20120807%20-%20Decision%20-%20Amendment%20to%20Standard%20Form%20Contract%20(gas%20_%20electricity)%20-%20Alinta%20Energy.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/0/51/51/licensing.pm
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